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NOTICE

HIGHWAY OBSTRUCTIONS
IN ONEIDA COUNTY

Pushing snow or other materials onto or across roadways from
private driveways can cause accidents and death and is
prohibited by Wisconsin Statutes *86.01, *86.07, 346.94.

PERTAINS TO ALL STATE, COUNTY AND TOWN ROADS

The Department of Transportation, County and Towns will be asking
the Sheriff's Department to enforce these statutes.

Placing mailboxes away from driveways and intersections helps to
avoid vision restricting snowbanks in late winter and helps to
avoid damage to your mailbox. The nearest part of your mailbox
should not be closer to traffic than the shoulder line, with box
and base strong enough to withstand wind, flying snow and slush
from traffic and snowplows. A diagram of postal and highway
recommendations for installation of mailboxes can be obtained at
the Highway Office.

Avoid penalty and liability and cooperate toward safer highways.

By order of the Oneida County Highway Committee.

Bruce Stefonck

Oneida County Highway Commissioner




